
Mr. Seipp’s math classes for the next two weeks  

(the weeks of March 16th and March 23rd) 
   

Hello everyone, I’ve received a few emails regarding stuff I 

put up on Google Classroom this past weekend.  I’m writing 

this just to make sure that you are all aware that anything I 

put up on Google Classroom over the next two weeks (videos, 

worksheets, and quizzes) is for your benefit and if you 

complete the assignments, you will receive extra credit. 
   

Also please know that any new material that is posted on 

Google Classroom over the next 10 days will be covered again 

in class when classes resume.  I encourage you to watch all 

the videos, attempt all the worksheets, look over the 

solutions to those worksheets, and give it your best on any 

online quiz posted.  But understand that if you don’t do well 

on any online quiz, it will not hurt your average.  If you do 

well on any online quiz, it will definitely help your average! 
   

Just as a reminder, our Google Classroom codes are as follows: 

Algebra:  wv552x3 

Precalculus:  ldxnk3u 

AP Calculus:  vujqbn7 
  



  

So please don’t stress out about work I assign on Google 

Classroom over the next few weeks.  I’m putting it up for your 

benefit.  The review material will be very helpful in preparing 

you for the Final Exam.  (AP Calc is taking the AP in early May, 

Algebra 1 is taking a Regents in June, and Precalculus is taking 

a Final Exam in late May or early June).   

 

Please email me with any questions you may have at 

robert.seipp@wcsdny.org   Please understand that all of this 

is intended to help you be successful in math class, but at the 

same time, I understand that it’s not that easy to learn this 

stuff without my amazing live teaching!!!  Yes, I’m still a funny 

guy!!! 

 

Be safe, be healthy, and I look forward to seeing everyone 

back at school soon. 

 

Mr. Seipp 
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